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5 September 2016 

Members from Fire and Rescue have been meeting with 
the PSA to discuss issues associated with the move to 
Greenacre and to find ways to make it a smoother 
transition. To allow members to contribute we would 
appreciate your input into this survey HERE.  

(https:/www.surveymonkey.com/r/FZGPWPF) 
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